
Minutes - November 5, 1996

The regular meeting of the KSUARC was called to order by Robert Cox, KBØMVZ at 7:10 P.M.

Norm Dillman, NØJCC reported on the packet radio / internet project. We have received a serial card for the computer. The computer we plan to use has 4 MB RAM. It will need 8
MB. It may be possible to get a used 486 from KSU sources, but members are asked to be alert to possible memory sources. It was mentioned that for $200 we could take the
computer up to 16 MB.

Robert Cox announced the Northwest Mo. Winter Hamfest in St. Joe on Jan. 18. For more details, visit the KSUARC www bulletins page.

Robert Cox announced that the club has gotten its annual registration with the University Activities Board, along with some materials.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 P.M.

David Yoder, KAØJPM
secretary-treasurer
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